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Regional Recycling Task Force Meeting 
Thursday, May 12, 2022, 10:30 a.m. 

Via Zoom 
 
 

MINUTES 
 
In Attendance 
J. Baum called the meeting to order via zoom at 10:32 a.m. In attendance were P. Drake (BE), K. Galbis 
(BE), S. Conn (BK), A. Dinho (BW), J. Kearns (KE), R. Osborne (KE), A. Miles (NE), Public Works (NE), S. Von 
Holt (NM), J. Gracy (RE), R. Byrnes (SH), J. Fascitelli (WI), T. Thornton (WI/Wilton Go Green), A. Regan (All 
American Waste), P. Oberg (All American Waste), J. Heaton-Jones, HRRA and J. Baum, HRRA.  

Approval of Minutes  
Motion by A. Miles, second by S. Conn to approve minutes of April 14, 2022, as presented. Vote: All in 
favor. 
 
Recycling Billboard Contest 
J. Baum shared the results of the 15th recycling billboard contest. The grand prize winner is Alvina Bilal, a 
ninth-grade student from Brookfield High School. Alvina’s artwork will be displayed on 20 HARTransit 
buses throughout the region for the month of May. 
 
EPR for Certain gas Cylinders 
HB5142 An Act Concerning Extended Producer Responsibility for Certain Gas Cylinders passed 
unanimously out of the Environmental Committee, the House, and the Senate and was signed by 
Governor Lamont. 
 
Public Education 
J. Baum shared the Wilton Go Green Zero Waste Faire is on June 5th. 
No further comment on public education. 
 
Items to be raised by members 
No comment. 
 
Trash Talk 
J. Heaton-Jones shared a presentation on Connecticut’s universal recycling guide of “What’s In, What’s 
Out”.  
 
Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:35 am.  
 
 


